FOI number: HBC_FOI_20190664
Date FOI Received: 17/09/2019

Department: Hertfordshire County Council (Not Hertsmere Borough Council)
Title: Double red lines

Description: Number of miles covered by double red lines and penalties and
plans.

Request: (As Redacted sent by requestor)

To whom it may concern,

| am writing on 17-09-19 to make an open government request for all the information to
which | am entitled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In order to assist you with
this request, | am outlining my query as specifically as possible.

| should prefer to receive these in electronic format at this email address <REDACTED>
within the 20-day time period.

If this request is too wide or too unclear, | would be grateful if you could contact me, as |
understand that under the Act, you are required to advise and assist requesters.

The request relates to double red lines on your authority’s roads.
My questions are as follows:

1. How many miles of road under your jurisdiction currently have double red lines/are
classified as red routes?

2. How many miles of road under your jurisdiction had double red lines/been classified
as red routes in September 2018, September 2017, September 2016, and
September 20157

3. Do you currently have any plans to increase or decrease the number of double red
lines on your roads in the foreseeable future? If so, please provide details.

4. What penalties do you issue to people who break red route rules?

5. How many penalties have you issued to people breaking red route rules over the last
five years? Please provide a year-by-year breakdown.

Many thanks,

Response: (Response as Redacted sent by service)
Thank you for your query.

Hertfordshire is a two tier area and this service is not provided at a district level but by the
County Council.

Therefore, please refer your FOI request to Hertfordshire County Council who will be able to
help you.

Kind regards
FOI



